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Dear Jim and Holly: 

Idaho State University 
Pocatello, Idaho 

83209-0009 

September 23, 1988 

Enclosed is the packet of reprints of our work on the Salmon River that 
I promised to send to you. If you don't already have it, you might 
also want to obtain a copy of Seyedbagheri, K. A., M. L. McHenry, and 
W. S. Platts. 1987. An annotated bibliography of the hydrology and 
fishery studies of the South Fork Salmon River. Gen. Tech. Rep. INT-
235. USDA Forest Service Intermountain Station, Ogden. 

I understand from Dale Bruns that you will be visiting Idaho Falls 
beginning the 19th of October. I hope you also wil 1 be able to swing 
by our place at least for a day to help us work with the horses. If 
you need a ride from Idaho Falls, we would be happy to provide it. 
Perhaps we could pick you up in the afternoon that you finish at EG&G. 
Of course we wil 1 provide food and lodging during your stay. Also, if 
you would like an opportunity to present some of the results of your 
work on Big Horn sheep or talk about Taylor Ranch, I could arrange a 
slot in our Departmental seminar series. Let us know your plans as 
soon as possible so we can make definite arrangements. If we can be of 
any other help, be sure to ask. 

Bes~~ 

G. wayn 1nsha1'l 
Profe~Ecology & Zoology 
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